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Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

Set Matter 
1. 

Favor Jair D Hernandez How are you addressing this problem? It appears that there is a 
mismanagement of resources and complicity by county employees.
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Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to express my deep frustration, along with the sentiments of 
many Los Angeles County residents, regarding your ongoing reports on the 
county's implementation of the initiatives aimed at assisting people 
experiencing homelessness. While I acknowledge the importance of 
addressing this critical issue, it has become abundantly clear that the current 
strategies are not effectively solving the homelessness crisis that we face in 
our communities.

The situation has reached a breaking point. As residents, we are inundated 
with heart-wrenching stories and statistics, yet we see little change on the 
ground. The number of people living on the streets continues to rise, and it 
feels as though the measures being implemented do not translate into 
meaningful action. People are suffering, and it is disheartening to see our 
county unable to provide the necessary support and resources that would 
foster real solutions.

Now, amid this backdrop, you are asking us to support Measure A, which 
proposes an increase to the half-cent sales tax. While the intention behind 
enhancing funding for homelessness solutions may be well-meaning, I must 
express my deep concerns. The cost of living in Los Angeles County is 
already excessively burdensome for many families and individuals. We are 
faced with skyrocketing housing prices, rising rents, and the ever-increasing 
price of everyday necessities. The idea of implementing a new tax, 
particularly when residents are struggling to make ends meet, feels out of 
touch with the current realities of our lives.

We need actionable change, not just reports and proposals for further 
taxation. We need concrete plans that will allocate resources effectively to 
provide immediate and sustainable solutions for those experiencing 
homelessness. It is imperative that we engage with community members, 
service providers, and advocates to develop an approach that is both 
compassionate and effective.

In closing, I urge you to reconsider your path forward. We need transparency, 
accountability, and a genuine commitment to solving the homelessness crisis 
that plagues our beautiful county. It is time for the Board to put aside half-
measures and abstract reports and instead take decisive action that 
addresses the root causes of homelessness.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.
Sincerely,
Monisha Parker
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